Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION |
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF VIGAN CITY

DIVISIODN MEMORANDUM
No. , 5.2024
PARTICIPATION IN THE LANTERN AND TORCH PARADE FOR THIS YEAR'S
ARTES ITA A PASKUA AND IN CELEBRATION OF THE HOLIDAY SEASON

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisor (SGOD & CID)
Public Elementary & Secondary Schools
All Others Concerned

1. In celebration of this year’s Artes Ita a Paskua and the holiday season, the City
Government of Vigan will be hosting a Lantern and Torch Parade on December
12, 2024. The event will feature various participants marching with torches made
from recycled and indigenous materials. As part of this celebration, our Schools
Division Office is invited to join in said parade.

2. To represent our organization, each functional division and school is required to
send at least two (2) representatives who will actively participate in the parade.
The representatives are encouraged to bring their own torches, creatively crafted
from recycled and indigenous materials.

3. Attached is the invitation letter from the City Government for reference.

4. Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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Address: Mena Crisologo St. corner Rivero St., Brgy. IX, Vigan City, llocos Sur
Telephone No: (077) 722-20-23 / (077) 632-05-33

Email Address: vigan.city@deped.gov.ph

Website: www.depedvigancity.com
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BACONG PILIPINAS Your Feedback is important to us. Visit this link bit.ly/SDOViganCityCSM
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Republic of the Philippines
Province of llocos Sur
City of Vigan

OFFICE OF THE CITY MAYOR

DECED NOAN CITY

November 26, 2024
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Dear SUPEUN TeNigEnT Enp -

Greetings!

As part of this year's Artes ita Paskua and in celebration of the holiday season, the City
Government of Vigan will host a Lantern and Torch Parade on December 12, 2024, 5:30
PM, which will start infront of the Vigan City Hall.

We invite your organization to participate in the Lantern and Torch Parade. Participants
are encouraged Lo bring thelr torches, which are created from recycled and indigenous
materials.

Should you need additional information, you may contact Mr. Jay Leonard Roldan of the
Public Relations and Information Office (PRIO).

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to celebrating this special
occasion with you and creating memorable moments for our community.

Sincerely,

/Admin
/RAA /k -

"Own obligation to the pact s To enoune a better futune.

Vigan City Hall, Burgos St. comer Quezon Avenue, Vigan City 2700, Philippines + admin@vigancity.gov.ph




